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 District 28

Cecil M. Anderson Unit 589

Unit President’s Report

November 21, 2021
Good Morning Madame President, Auxiliary Members and Guests:
 Presently, our membership stands at 57.89 % with 21 Seniors and 1 Junior, total 22.
Our Poppy order was submitted, audit was completed and paid our unit taxes.
Proceeds from our dinners at Post 31 on 10/13 and 11/10 were donated back to Post 31 for their Community Thanksgiving Dinner. Total $410.70.
Donation of $16.00 to Veterans Fish Derby to purchase cheese for sandwiches. Volunteers from Unit 589 were President Stella Perez and Treasurer Molly Smith.
Donation of $200 to VTC to purchase turkeys for Veterans families

Donated four large baskets (value $167.00) for raffle to VTC Golf Tournament for Veterans
Donation of $117.85 to Defenders Lodge Pantry at Palo Alto.

Donation 6 sets of men socks (value $90.00).
Donation of 3 Christmas stuffed toy dogs (value $45.00).

Up Coming Events:
12/9- Next Unit 589 meeting and visit with District 28 President Liz Doidge. 2pm at Post 31.
Happy Thanksgiving to everyone!

This concludes my report.


President Stella Perez
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